Pennsylvania Prospectors February 2021 Meeting Minutes

The monthly meeting of the Pa Prospector's Gold club was held on February 20, 2021. There were 6 in attendance. The officers present were Don Beagle, vice-president, Bill Beahm, Treasurer, and Sharon Beagle, secretary.

The minutes were read by Secretary Sharon and accepted as read. Next, the treasurer's report was read. It was accepted as read. There were no bills for today.

Under old business, we discussed the door prize for our virtual meetings. Ryan asked how it would work. Don explained that we found a number generator on the computer and we would use the number that was on the attendance sheet.

Also, under old business, we discussed our first outdoor meeting at Knoebel's should they be open. Don will check on the availability and when they open. We can reserve a pavilion and have a covered dish there.

Under new business, we discussed how to get members and new people information about our gold club. We will continue sending e-mail reminders for our meeting as well as have our web site updated. Sharon mentioned placing our meeting in local newspapers. Bill and Ryan added WNEP and PBS bulletin board for additional free advertisement.

We had some issues of people having problems logging in. Ryan said that if you are using the app, you need to download the updates and have the latest version of the Free Conference Call app. He also said that if anyone is in need of help doing this that he will offer his assistance. He also noted that if you live in a rural area, you can get free Internet.

Our next meeting will be virtual on Saturday, March 20, 2021 at 10:30.

The drawing was held then the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Sharon Beagle, Secretary